URANTIA FOUNDATION

UF Yevil

INTRA-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

FROM URANTIA Foundation

DATE

June 14, 1978

TO

URANTIA Brotherhood

SUBJECT

Collective Membership Marks

We have received word from our attorney, Lyman Emrich, that the United States collective membership registrations of our marks, URANTIA and the concentric-circles symbol, have been issued. Therefore, in any future printings of membership cards, certificates or awards, or like items where it was formerly necessary to place "M.M." adjacent to the marks, you may now print the regular registration notice, the R-in-a-circle in place of "M.M.". Please give us copies of any items printed in this new way for our records.